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Miscellaneous Debtor-Creditor Issues:
Comments on Tentative Recommendation

The tentative recommendation on Miscellaneous Debtor-Creditor Matters is part

of the Debtor-Creditor Relations material distributed for comment after the

September meeting. (A copy of the combined tentative recommendation was sent

on  October 5th.)

We have not received any comments on this material in response to

distribution of the report and tentative recommendation.

The staff recommends that the Commission approve this recommendation for

introduction in the 1995 legislative session.

Respectfully submitted,

Stan Ulrich
Assistant Executive Secretary


